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Roblon completes divestment of the Group’s US subsidiary  
 
As stated in Company Announcement no. 6/2025, on 2 June 2025 Roblon signed a declaration of intent with 
two executive officers of the Group’s US subsidiary concerning their acquisition of the subsidiary. 
 
The transaction was completed at 24 July 2025 and on the principal terms set out in Company 
Announcement no. 6/2025.  
 
As previously mentioned, Roblon’s activities will in the coming years focus on the development of products 
and services for Roblon’s primary markets, comprising the EMEA region and selected overseas customers 
and customer leads. The Group’s defined primary market is growing, boosted by the current and future 
expansion of international digitalisation and energy grid infrastructure. 
 
 
 
 
 
Frederikshavn, 24 July 2025 
 
Roblon A/S 
 
 
____________________________________ __________________________________ 
Mikael Staal Axelsen   Kim Müller  
Chairman    CEO 
 
 
For enquiries regarding this announcement, please contact the press and investor relations officer: 
Co-CEO/CFO Carsten Michno, tel. +45 9620 3300 

Martin Abildgaard
Udstregning




